
From: Dr. Bhagyesh Patel  
Sent: Thursday, 30 April 2015 6:22 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation – Cosmetic medical and surgical procedures provided by medical practitioners’ 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I wish to express my strong support for changes to be made to the current system of the 
administration of cosmetic products. 
 
I currently work as both a cosmetic physician and a general practitioner and I must bring to your 
attention that I am aware of many instances where nurse injectors are working independently without 
any supervision or guidance from a medical practitioner. 
 
Infact I have been approached by the actual cosmetic product company representative to "act" as a 
remote prescriber for "clinics" which are staffed exclusively by nurses. 
 
I am also aware that some of these clinics conduct "consultations" by the use of SKYPE via electronic 
tablet devices. Often these procedures are offered in the beauty salons without any resuscitation 
equipment being available let alone any emergency medicines being on hand 
 
I am firmly opposed to this type of practice, as in my opinion it cannot be in the public's interest to 
have patients treated with cosmetic implants such as dermal fillers without medical supervision if at 
all. 
 
It is my firm belief that this kind of practice is currently widespread and continues to flourish based on 
financial motives. 
 
I urge the board to make face to face consultations between the patient and doctor mandatory and 
also act against the provision of these services in "retail environments" in an attempt to protect public 
safety. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Dr.Bhagyesh Patel(MB;BS) Syd Uni 

 


